
From: Martyn Bell
To: Lisa Schovanek
Cc: Hayley Wasylycia
Subject: FW: Letter of support for by law
Date: January 9, 2020 9:18:12 AM
Attachments: By law use opinion.docx

Hi Lisa,
 
Please find attached a letter of support regarding the RV District Public Hearing on Tuesday.
 
Martyn
 
From: kylie@bigfootrvsales.ca <kylie@bigfootrvsales.ca> 
Sent: January 8, 2020 5:14 PM
To: Martyn Bell <mbell@sturgeoncounty.ca>
Subject: Letter of support for by law
 
Hi Martyn,
 
I have attached a letter of support for the proposed RV District bylaw.
 
Regards,
 
Kylie

mailto:mbell@sturgeoncounty.ca
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January 8th, 2020

To whom it may concern;





My name is Kylie Kelemen, and I am writing in regards of the proposed bylaw 1463/19 which is the proposal for a Recreational Vehicle Storage District in Sturgeon County. 

Upon reading this proposed bylaw: I feel that by encompassing all land zoning applications for RV Storage together, it is apparent to me that the process of being rezoned for the purpose of RV storage might be more efficient. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The reason why the proposed bylaw is of interest to me is because I have aspirations to open up an RV storage facility and become part of the Sturgeon County community.



Regards,



Kylie Kelemen
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